

Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE

e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

Monday 5th November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Swattenden Year 4 Residential Trip

Unfortunately I am writing to inform you that due to a lack of response the Year 4 Swattenden Residential Trip for May 2019 will now not be taking place.

We have thought long and hard about ways we could enable this to happen but the only outcome has been to cancel it. You will of course have your deposits returned and the school has not had to pay anything to secure the placement so we are breathing a sigh of relief about that.

I know it will seem a long way off to the children and they will be disappointed but please remind them they will have the opportunity to go on a residential trip in Year 6.

This also means that we will not be holding an activity week as we have in the past for those children who do not go to Swattenden.

However we do have other opportunities for enrichment activities coming up through the year so I'm sure they will all have lots of chances to make those treasured memories.

Yours sincerely,

Annie Knoupe Headteacher













